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The editors are pleased to announce the call for the fifteenth volume of the Cambridge
Occasional Papers in Linguistics. For aims, scope, and submission requirements not covered
in this call, please refer to the COPiL website.

We welcome submissions of full research papers (10,000 word limit, excluding references) and
squibs (3,500 word limit, excluding references). Submissions are open to all members of the
University of Cambridge. We especially encourage submissions from previously underrep-
resented areas, e.g. phonetics, pragmatics, language acquisition, computational linguistics,
language contact, etc.

We encourage MPhil students, PhD students, and researchers to submit their work. Note
all graduate students should have their submissions pre-approved by their supervisor(s).

We strongly encourage the authors to submit their manuscripts in .tex (LATEX) format with
a separate .bib file containing the bibliography. Word (.doc/.docx) submissions will also
be accepted. Further information, including the LATEXtemplate, can be found here.

The deadline for submissions is the 16th of February 2023.

Please send your submissions or any queries to the COPiL team (copil@mmll.cam.ac.uk).
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